Sherman Township
Meeting Minutes
July 17, 2023

Meeting held at the Sherman Township Hall, 3550 N Rolland Rd, Weidman, M| 48893

Board Members Present: Supervisor Johnson, Trustee Grey, Treasurer Clark, Trustee Simon and Clerk Livermore Board
Members Absent: None

Supervisor Johnson called the meeting to order at 7:00pm

Trustee Simon moved to approve the agenda, Clerk Livermore supported, motion carried.

Trustee Grey moved to approve the minutes of the June 15,2023, Regular Meeting and the Special Meeting June 26, 2023,
meeting, Trustee Simon supported, motion carried.

Treasurer's Report: was given by Treasurer Clark

Trustee Grey moved to approve payment of the bills, Treasurer Clark supported, motion carried.

Public Comment — Kim Fox stated he was working going door to door trying to clean up QVF — it was already done in
Broomfield Twp and that person is going to help him.

Supervisor Johnson gave an update on the sewer situation — Pure Plumbing has been working to get the cameras through
the drains.

Trustee Grey gave an update on our new website. Should be live within a few weeks.

Treasurer Clark said all was set with her office move to the hall.

Mike’s Landscaping is good with an 18mo contract. Trustee Grey moved to give them a contract ending 3/31/25,
Supervisor Johnson supported, motion carried.

Clerk Livermore moved to go with Heartland for CC Processing as long as we had a cancellation clause in it, Supervisor
Johnson supported, motion carried.

Treasurer Clark moved to move the tax collection account to Mercantile Bank with Treasurer and Deputy Treasurer as
signatories on the account, Supervisor Johnosn supported, motion carried.

Clerk Livermore gave an update on the building repairs.

Supervisor Johnson gave an update on park — track good after Weidman Days - still need to get cable on gates.
Fire Board is working on the old fire hall situation.

Lake of the Hills Weed Control public hearing will be next month at the beginning of our meeting.

Clerk Livermore moved to approve all board members going to MTA Conferences upcoming in Cadillac, Supervisor Johnson
supported, motion carried.

Clerk Livermore and Trustee Grey gave an overview of the cemetery workshop they attended — future review of our
cemetery ordinance should be done.

Commissioner Embrey gave an update on County Issues




Reports and comments from other township entities were heard.

Public comment: Kim Fox stated he does not understand how the SOS and Bureau of Elections can g0 against the 22-mo
retention.

Board member comments were heard.

Meeting adjourned at 8:30pm - Respectfully Submitted by: Denise M. Livermore, Clerk





